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This is to inform all the students that the University will remain closed on I lth April, 2024

on the occasion of Eid al-Fitr.
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1. PS to Vice Chancellor By the
2. PS to Director
3. Director Campus /DSW
4. Finance Office
5. Deans/HODs/PCs of various Schoolsi Departments
6. All Officers
7. Concemed Personnel
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